
 

AFPA 2017 Zone Convenor and Workplace Delegate Elections 
– NOMINATIONS CLOSE TODAY 
 
Dear members, 
 
Please be reminded that nominations for AFPA Zone Convenors and Workplace Delegates close at 5pm today. 
 
Nomination forms and the full election notice is available on the AFPA Member Zone at the following link: 
https://afpa.org.au/aec-election-notice-and-nomination-forms.  
 
Please ensure your nomination form complies with AEC requirements and as indicated, care should be taken if 
submitting your nomination form electronically to ensure it is received.  
 
If you require confirmation of which Zone you are in, please contact AFPA Member Services Officer, Chris Chilcott, 
on 02 62851677 or email chris.chilcott@afpa.org.au.  
 
Any member who requires further assistance should in the first instance contact the Returning Officer. 
 
Full contact details for the Returning Officer are contained within the relevant notices. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Angela Smith 
National President 
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